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In an effort to do our part to help the environment, we are happy to announce that we are 
Going Green! Our Newsletter will now be available online at www.ctkmanor.org/newsletter. 

We will be happy to send you a reminder of when it’s digitally available if you send your email 
address and contact information to auxiliary@christthekingmanor.org. 



Let’s Celebrate!
LPN Apprenticeship Students Doing Clinicals at CTKM!

Christ The King Manor has many 
career advancement opportunities. The 
employees in our LPN Apprenticeship 
Program, in partnership with Jeff  
Tech, are currently taking their clinical 
rotations here at Christ the King 
Manor. A few of  the LPN apprenticeship 
program students started their careers 
here through our Nursing Assistant 
Training Program. 

Happy Retirement, Kim!
After 27 years of  commitment to our residents and facility, our Activities Director, 
Kim McMonagle, retired in November. We will miss her dearly. Many of  her activities 
team members put together a celebration all day for her so employees could safely wish 
her a happy retirement. Congratulations on your retirement, Kim! You will be missed!

We love having some friendly competition among one 
another at Christ the King Manor! In October, anyone 
with no call offs was entered to win an Apple iPad. A 
random winner was chosen, and Misty McKinney’s name 
was drawn! Misty is a third shift Nursing Assistant and is 
super excited to use this iPad at home. Congratulations!

No Call Offs Competition



Let’s Celebrate!

90th Brithday!

Robert Konior celebrated 

his 90th birthday recently.  

His family gathered in one 

of  our foyers with balloons 

and a handmade birthday 

sign.

Geneva Malewicz 
received early birthday wishes 
from Governor Wolf. Her 
101st birthday was on 
October 31st.

101st 
Birthday

Throughout the month of  October, many employees  at 
Christ The King Manor supported our goal to raise money 
for the Hahne Regional Cancer Center. Employees were 
encouraged to wear pink and jeans every Friday of  
October and donate $1 to the Hahne Regional Cancer Center. 
An internal basket raffle was also held in benefit of  the 
center. We hope these funds will help support future initiatives. 

Pictured: Dominique Martino (CTKM) presenting to Laura 
Adams (Hahne Regional Cancer Center at Penn Highlands 
Healthcare)

CTKM Employees Raise Money for Hahne Cencer Center

Happy Retirement, Michelle!
Today is a very emotional day for us at CTKM. After 9 years with us at Christ the King 
Manor, Michelle DiGilarmo, our Director of  HR, is retiring. Michelle has helped build 
our HR department to where it is today with many initiatives and benefits to help our 
employees. We are sad to see her leave but happy to celebrate with her. She is excited to embark 
on new adventures, see her grandchildren more often, travel, and volunteer. May God bless you 
today and every day of  your retirement. Be sure to come visit when guests are welcomed in!



Employee Of the Month!
In the beginning of  2020, we decided to start an employee of  the month program that would 
highlight the successes and dedication of  employees that work at Christ the King Manor. 
Over the last many months, we have received a number of  nomination forms from 
co-workers, residents, and resident family members. The Employee of  the Month 
Committee is excited  to see more submissions and nominations each month from residents 
and staff  members as we know how important each employee is to our community.

Congratulations to our October Employee of  the Month, Christa 
Overbeck! She was nominated by 3 different employees from 3 
different departments. This employee is known for her care and 
compassion to every resident that she comes in contact with. 
This individual goes above and beyond for residents and fellow 
co-workers. The nominations state that this employee never 
engages in any negative discussions. She is always willing to come 
in early and stay late if  help is needed. Her positive attitude is 
displayed each time she greets you. She has made residents feel 
like family over the years and residents’ family members have 
commented on how much love she shows to their loved one. This 
individual was active in the fundraising efforts for the Alzheimer’s 
Association Walk. She is a great example of  a wonderful Nursing 
Assistant who loves her job. Again, congrats to Christa Overbeck 
on being Employee of  the Month!

Congratulations to one of  our Personal Care Caregivers, Veronica 

Maruschak, who is November’s Employee of  the Month. She was 

nominated by a family member of  one of  our PC residents. They 

said, “Ronnie is exceptional,  hard-working, always kind and 

compassionate to everyone.  This is such a comfort to families.  She 

always has a positive attitude.” Congrats, again, to Veronica 

Maruschak! Your compassion does not go unnoticed.

Congratulations to our December Employee of  the 
Month, Amber Nixon! Amber is an LPN in our memory 
support unit, and was nominated by resident family 
members and coworkers. Many of  the nominations stated 
that Amber has shown her love towards our residents for 
years, and has really stepped up to the plate to ensure safety 
for our residents during COVID-19. Congrats again 
on being voted Employee of  the Month for December!



What’s Happening at CTKM



Welcome to Christ the King ManWelcome to Christ the King Manor!or!

CARMELLA, CARRIE

INZANA, REBECCA LYNN

SLATTERY, KATHERINE ANN

MOATE, LILLIAN

GERG, MICHELLE LYNNE

BARR, SUE ANN

KRAMER, EMILY MARIE

BROWN, AMY NICOLE

BATTAGLIA, TONILYA RAE

SONNIE, GAGE LEE

HOOVER, ASHLEY TAYLOR

HOCH, CHARLENE

FRANTZ, BRITTANY JULIANA

PHILLIPS, MCKENZIE JO

HUTCHINS, LYNNETTE MICHEL

LATHROP, ADAM NICHOLAS

CARMELLA, CARRIE



Halloween



Christmas



Drive-Through Light Up Night
Our second annual Light Up Night was slightly different this year as we invited the 
community to gather their family, grab some snacks, hop in the car, listen to Christmas 
music, and drive around Christ the King Manor’s Continuum. We had many areas of  our 
campus decorated, including our 40-foot christmas tree! Our night started out with some 
comments from our CEO and Chief  Administrator, Paula Felton-Werner. The President 
of  our Resident Council, Vicki, talked about her experience at Christ the King Manor and 
wished everyone a Merry Christmas. Then, Father Matias blessed our 40-foot tree for 
the season. Wilds Jeepers, a local organization, brought many of  their members’ Jeeps 
decorated in Christmas Lights. They drove all around campus for our residents to enjoy. 
Over 200 vehicles joined the Drive-Through Light Up Night. The event was a great 
success this year!



Courtyard Sponsors!Courtyard Sponsors!
Thank you so much to the businesses who helped to make our residents’ Christmases special. 
Many resident’s windows face courtyards located within our facility. We appreciate the extra 
help from these businesses donated items or money towards decorating our courtyards for our 
residents.

CBT Bank & DuBois Walmart

Ollie & Friends, LLC

Swift Kennedy Insurance LaBue Printing Inc.

Christmas Hams!Christmas Hams!

CTKM was excited to distribute Christmas Hams to our employees for the holidays. Thank you 
Palumbo’s Meat Market for helping us provide hams for the employee Christmas gift this year. 
Employees also received a Christmas card and gift. Merry Christmas to our CTKM Employees, 
and thanks for everything you all have done over this past year for each other and our residents.



In January of  2020, we launched our Career Ladder outline for our employees. Christ the King Manor’s 
Career Ladder has 3 different levels. Each level is specified by predetermined tasks, achievements, or volunteer 
work throughout the year. To receive a Career Ladder achievement, employees must work all year long and fill 
out the Career Ladder application by December 1st. Once filled out, the application is submitted to our Staff  
Development Coordinator and evaluated by the Recruitment and Retention Committee. Level 3 is the highest 

award possible to receive. Certificates and name badge ribbons are given to employee recipients.

Kitchen UpdateKitchen Update
Our new kitchen is almost open! Our Maintenance Team has been working all of  2020 to 
finish the Kitchen to better serve out residents. This new kitchen 
also makes it easier for employees to work, move around, and quickly make 
quality meals. We are excited to see the next phase of  the project start, 
the dining area. Like us on Facebook for more updates on our kitchen and 
dining project.

Level 3
Diane Bogacki - Activities
Brian Baird - Maintenance

Janina Fuller - Nursing
Sue Gray - Nursing

Amanda Hartzell - Nursing
Stacy Huff - Nursing

Christa Overbeck - Nursing
Richard Spicher - Nursing

Domitila Waryoba - Nursing

Level 2
Deb DeChurch - Activities

Tami Horn - Activities
Helen McKendare - Activities

Marissa Cunningham - Dietary
Tashan Mark - Dietary

Shelley Sebring - Dietary
Ada Valent - Dietary

Tom Philips - Maintenance 
Joyce Lane - Personal Care
Karen Sierzega  - Nursing
Brian Wiggin - Nursing

Level 1
Emily Neville - Administrative
Autumn Vida - Administrative

Gloria Palumbo – Administrative
Marlene Godak – Administrative

Judy Davis - Administrative
Sue Felix – Dietary

Barb Johnson – Dietary
Marion Monella - Dietary
Kim Marshall – Dietary

Stephanie Passmore – Dietary
Shelby Yeaney – Dietary

Veronica Anderson – Housekeeping
Nataliya Aponte – Housekeeping

Delores Birch – Housekeeping
Wanda Frantz - Housekeeping

Christina Kessler – Housekeeping
Kristen Kessler - Housekeeping
Aubrie Mullins - Housekeeping
Sherry Phillips - Housekeeping
Kim Valentine - Housekeeping

John Himes - Maintenance 
Lisa Johnson – Personal Care
Denette Jones - Personal Care

Tempest Kellerman – Personal Care
Veronica Maruschak – Personal Care

Debra Meyer – Personal Care

Career Ladder RecipientsCareer Ladder Recipients

Emily Taylor -Personal Care
Kay Varacallo - Personal Care

Jackie Brooks - Nursing
Whitney Domitrovich -Nursing

Jackie Dunworth - Nursing
Janet Engeholm – Nursing
Savannah Farley – Nursing

Nancy Geist – Nursing
Lisa Hale – Nursing

Tina Hamaker - Nursing
Kim Hasty – Nursing

Pamela Hulton – Nursing
Jacob Johnson – Nursing
Barbara Kline – Nursing

Carol Kroh – Nursing
Oksana Maksymenko – Nursing

Stephanie Maksymenko – Nursing
Betty McQuown – Nursing

Heather McQuown – Nursing
Dave Michalski – Nursing
Sarah Michalski - Nursing

Stacy Monk – Nursing
Sheri Nedza – Nursing

Roberta Raybuck – Nursing
Jessica Patterson – Nursing

Mary Ward – Nursing
Rose Webster – Nursing



Anna L Anna L BloseBlose
Robert J Robert J KoniorKonior  
Vivian C Vivian C SelvageSelvage
Sharon R Sharon R RokoskyRokosky
Barbara A Barbara A CanaleCanale
Gary M Gary M HellerHeller
Walter H Walter H DixonDixon
Mary Louise Mary Louise MurrayMurray
Jack C Jack C HainseyHainsey
Barbara J Barbara J ImlayImlay
Virginia F Virginia F ClarkClark
Ann Marie Ann Marie CekovskyCekovsky
Joseph Joseph AgnelloAgnello
Francis J Francis J CoccimiglioCoccimiglio
Edith EdnerEdith Edner

Catherine Catherine SenottSenott
Julia A Julia A OgdenOgden
Andrew P Andrew P WilsonWilson
Wanda L Wanda L LepionkaLepionka
Sarah M Sarah M HughesHughes
Michele D Michele D WeberWeber
Geneva A Geneva A MalewiczMalewicz
Henry P Henry P LiedlLiedl
Sandra G Sandra G ThompsonThompson
Thomas A Thomas A ReedReed

Celebrating Resident Birthdays Celebrating Resident Birthdays 
from July Through Septmeberfrom July Through Septmeber

Mafalda ConstantiniMafalda Constantini
Joan TrumpJoan Trump
Carol BurbakerCarol Burbaker
Dorothy WilsonDorothy Wilson
Grace SeylerGrace Seyler
Anne Marie SetteAnne Marie Sette
Maragrite KougherMaragrite Kougher
Donald DudleyDonald Dudley
Betsy LongBetsy Long
Mark HanlonMark Hanlon



Wow Awards are given to employees of  Christ The King Manor when residents 
or their family members have noticed their exceptional work. Employees 
can nominate their co-workers from another department for a Wow Award, too. All 
Wow Awards are sent to the Director of  Human Resources. Once submitted, our 
Director of  HR will pin a “WOW” ribbon on the employees name tag. 

Congratulations to all of  our  Wow Award recipients from October through 
December. We appreciate your consistent efforts in striving towards  our mission 
everyday. 

We hope to see more and more Wow Award recipients in the 2021!

Emily Waltman, Nursing Assistant
Jackie Dunworth, Nursing Assistant

Barb Carfley, LPN Charge Nurse
Lisa Mehok, RN

Jim Smith, Physical Therapy
Rick Spicher, Nursing Assistant

Tom Phillips, Maintenance
Connie Walker, Home Support

Natasha Thompson, Home Support
Dominique Martino, Dir. of Marketing & Comm.

Courtney Bowers, Nursing Assistant

CTKM WOW AWARDS!CTKM WOW AWARDS!

Information at Your Fingertips!
At Christ the King Manor, we know how important it is to know everything that is going on as 

soon as possible. Here are some quick links to find information ‘right now’. 

	 General Information:		  https://www.ctkmanor.org/
	 Coronavirus Updates: 		  https://www.ctkmanor.org/coronavirus-update
	 Vaccination Information:		 https://www.ctkmanor.org/vaccination-information
	 Career Opportunities: 		  https://www.ctkmanor.org/employment
	 Blog Posts				    https://www.ctkmanor.org/blog
	 Facebook: 				    @ChristTheKingManor
	 Instagram:				    @ctkmanor	



In Memory of:					     Requested by:
Thomas Andrulonis				    Board & Staff of Christ the King Manor
							       Personal Care Staff of Christ the King Manor
							       Michelle Daughterty
							       Rod Shaffer
							       Don & Marlene Godak
							       Ralph & Feneva Roberts
							       Mr. & Mrs. Eric Beckes
							       Bob & Denise Good

Theresa Carlson					     Board & Staff of Christ the King Manor

Jeanne Carberry					     Board & Staff of Christ the King Manor
							       Aloyse McGreevey

Kathleen Catrabone				    Board & Staff of Christ the King Manor

Jane Fowler						      Board & Staff of Christ the King Manor
							       Pinky  Kalinowski
							       Lynn Bloom, Jerry Bloom & Family, Bill & Sue Reid

Marge Frano						     Barbara Evins

Sherman Gaston					     Board & Staff of Christ the King Manor

Vivian Glass						      Board & Staff of Christ the King Manor

Dorothy Haag					     Board & Staff of Christ the King Manor

Mona Hart						      Patti Ryba

George Harvey					     Sylbia Kunst and Frank Katrin
							       Tony & Marilyn Chrstian
							       Nancy Sims
							       Michelle Mahaffey
							       Melissa Hinderliter
							       Sue & Dave Knarr
							       John & Brenda Biggie
							       Joan Zukauskas
							       Art & Cindy Kunst
							       Wendy & Steve Way
							       The Lyle Family
							       Jim & Eric Harvey

Robert Howatt					     Mr. & Mrs. Peter Taxis
							       Mr. & Mrs. Kerry Shilala

Marjorie Kramer					     Board & Staff of Christ the King Manor

Dean Kriner						     Board & Staff of Christ the King Manor
							       Personal Care Staff at Christ the King Manor
							       Genevieve Murray

Memorializing loved onesMemorializing loved ones



In Memory of:					     Requested by:
Michael Krishart					     Bob & Sheila Patton & Careta Boyle

Deacon Robert Kuntz				    Board & Staff of Christ the King Manor
							       Barbara Evins

Doris Lingle						      Board & Staff of Christ the King Manor

Randy Lockitski & Georgeanne Lockitski	 Bob & Sheila Patton & Careta Boyle

Jean Marshall					     Roger Marshall

Charlotte Martello					    Roxanne Masisak

Anna Matusky					     Board & Staff of Christ the King Manor
							       Kathleen Varacallo Manganaro

Bessie Meredith					     Board & Staff of Christ the King Manor

Dorothy Miller					     Board & Staff of Christ the King Manor
							       Personal Care Staff at Christ the King Manor

Dorothy Pluchinsky				    Board & Staff of Christ the King Manor

Anthony Rasavage					     Board & Staff of Christ the King Manor
							       Barbara Evins

Barbara Robertson					    Board & Staff of Christ the King Manor

John Rokosky					     Board & Staff of Christ the King Manor
							       James & Jackie Rupert

Mary Lou Siverling					    Board & Staff of Christ the King Manor

Kenneth Snyder					     Board & Staff of Christ the King Manor

Marianne Thomas					     Board & Staff of Christ the King Manor

Robert Thompson					     Board & Staff of Christ the King Manor

Barbara Varga					     Board & Staff of Christ the King Manor

Betty Wallwork & Daniel Engle			   Bob & Sheila Patton & Careta Boyle

Memorializing loved onesMemorializing loved ones

John 14:1-2 “Do not let your hearts be troubled. You have faith in 

God; have faith also in me. In my Father’s house are many dwelling 

places. If it were not so, would I have told you that I go to prepare 

a place for you?”



AnnouncementsAnnouncements

2021 Marks CTKM’s 50th Anniversary

Now Hiring!

Our Auxiliary membership campaign has 
launched for 2021. If you have not received 
your 2021 campaign letter and donation 
slip, please see the back of this newsletter to 
see how to send in your membership.



In Memory
Contributions and Memorials

Enclosed is a gift of $_______ to be used for the following

Development Fund

In Memory Of ___________________

In Honor Of _____________________

Use Where Most Needed

  Your Name: ______________________________________

  Address: _________________________________________

  City: ______________ State: ________ ZIP: ____________

  Phone Number: ___________________________________

Please write your check payable to Christ the King Manor. 

Your gift is tax deductible.

If you would like an acknowledgment sent to a family member 
(memorial) or to an individual (honorarium), please provide the 

recipient’s name and address below:

Your Name: ______________________________________

  Address: _________________________________________

  City: ______________ State: ________ ZIP: ____________

Heartfelt condolences are extended 
to the families and friends of the 
following residents who God has 

called home since our last newsletter.
Jeanne T. Carberry

Theresa Carlson
Sarah L. Dunworth

Jane J. Fowler
Sherman J. Gaston

Vivian P. Glass
Dorothy E. Haag

Marjorie J. Kramer
Doris M. Lingle
Ann B. Matusky
Ella McCracken

Bessie V. Meredith
Dorothy L. Pluchinsky

Mary Silverling
Kenneth Snyder

Marianne M. Thomas
Robert E. Thompson

Barbara L. Varga
Dorothy Miller
George Harvey



1.	 DuBois Walmart and CBT Bank in DuBois for donating many live Christmas 	
	 trees for our residents to enjoy in our courtyards this holiday season.
2.	 Ollie & Friends, LLC for donating two adorable light up dog decorations for our 	
	 residents to see in our courtyard.
3.	 DuBois Walmart for the generous monetary donation to help us light up our facility 	
	 outside for our residents.
4.	 Labue Printing for your monetary donation towards our courtyard decorations.
5.	 Swift, Kennedy and Associates for your monetary donation towards our decorations.
6.	 Sean and Brenda Gahr for donating an artificial 9-foot Christmas tree that we can 	
	 use every year to come.
7.	 John & Jan Manfredo for buying lunch for our Personal Care staff
8.	 Sally Wigfield for donating donuts to the Personal Care staff
9.	 Sally Wigfield for donating pizza to the Personal Care staff  and residents
10.	 Barbara Murray for heading an initiative at St. Marys Church in Reynoldsville 	
	 where children made cards and door hangers for residents
11.	 Parishioners & Rosary Society at St. Marys Chruch in Reynoldsville for the gifts 	
	 for residents in Personal Care and our Alzheimer’s Unit.
12.	 Mary Beth Long & family for donating a gift basket and fruit for staff.
13.	 DuBois Drug & Wellness for the homemade Thanksgiving & Christmas cards for 	
	 all residents in Personal Care.
14.	 Pastor Audra Krise and Parisioners of  Paradise UCC & Trinity UCC Chruches 	
	 for the number of  gift bags for all of  the residents.
15.	 Addison Yanek for making and sending in a numbe of  Christmas cards for our residents.
16.	 St. Bernards Rosery Society for giving gifts to our residents
17.	 Gen Murray for providing lunch for our Memory Support Unit Staff  Members
18.	 Dennis Ferut for donating poinsettias for all residents.
19.	 Carol Dawber for donating gifts to out Activities Department.
20.	 Lauren Mclaughlin and DHS students who provided many gifts for residents.

Thank You
There are no words to adequately express our deep appreciation for the many acts 
of  kindness that are shown to our residents and our facility on a daily basis. The 
donations we have received of  both items and money allow us to help our 
residents live their best lives. The time and talent so generously given, brighten the 
days of  everyone who calls Christ the King Manor home. On behalf  of  the Christ the 
King Manor staff  and residents, we want to offer you our sincerest thanks for helping 
those we serve to live full and dignified lives. Thank you so very much, once again to: 



21.	 Becky Dutra who started a pen pal programs fro our residents.
22.	 Central Catholic Students for holiding a gift drive for residents.
23.	 William Pearce family for the assortment of  gifts for our residents.
24.	 Rachael Gavlik who donated wheelchair blankets for our residents in MSU and 		
	 Paula DuBois for making the connection.
25.	 Marsha Gustafson for donating craft supplies to our Activities Department.
26.	 Judie Wohnsiedler who conducted a word search contest with prizes for residents.
27.	 Theresa Soey who dontated candy, lotions, stockings, and cookies for residents.
28.	 Tony Imlay who donated decorations for resident rooms.
29.	 VFW Womans Auxiliary who donated Christmas Cards with $5 in them for our 		
	 veteran residents.
30.	 Ed Reich who donated devotionals and pens for bible study.
31.	 Jackie Andrulonis/St. Michaels who donated resident gifts.
32.	 Sandy McGuire who donated lap blankets, shawls, and stuffed dogs.
33.	 Shelly Lerch who sent Christmas cards to each resident.
34.	 Dr. Stein at Delta Foot and Ankle Center for donating a pair of  socks to each 	
	 resident as a Christmas gift.
35.	 Tom Depue who donated medical supplies for our emaployees. 
36.	 Kathy and Ed Youngmark who sent in Bath and Body Works lotions and gifts for 		
	 A -wing staff  members.
37.	 Amanda Butler who gifted Christmas Stockings for our residents.
38.	 Courtney Bowers who brought in many gifts for residents.
39.	 Vietnam Veterans of  America (Bucktail Chapter 720) who donated a $50 Gift Card.
40.	 Connect FM who conducted the “Socks for Seniors” sock drive and gathered 500 		
	 pairs of  socks from local community members.
41.	 Our employees who collected 83 pairs of  socks for our residents for the “Socks for 	
	 Seniors” sock drive.
42.	 BCAT and Michelle Digilarmo for donating poinsettias for our Chapel and Manor.
43.	 Addison Yanek sent in christmas cards to all residents
44.	 Priority First Federal Credit Union for sending in a  box of  christmas cards and 		
	 cookies
45.	 To everyone who dropped off  tasty cookies, candy, and other items for staff  to enjoy.
46.	 To all community members who became Auxiliary Members for 2021.

Thank You



 

If you are interested in joining our auxiliary, please cut out and send the 
membership donation slip back to us at 1100 W Long Ave in DuBois. 

For more information, email Auxiliary@christthekingmanor.org or 
go to www.CTKManor.org/the-auxiliary

Christ the King Manor
1100 W Long Ave 
DuBois Pa 15801

ENCLOSED IS MY MEMBERSHIP DONATION FOR 2021
____________	 1,000.00
____________	     500.00
____________	     250.00
____________	     100.00

Name: _________________________________________

Address: ________________________________________

City: ____________________________________________ 

Phone: __________________________________________

Email Address: ____________________________________New Member: _________   Renewal: ____________

____________	 50.00
____________	 25.00
____________	 10.00
____________	 OTHER

Card Holder Name: ___________________________

Card #______________________________________

Exp. Date _____________      CCV ________________

* In an effort to Go Green, Christ The King Manor would like to collect email addresses so we can provide the option to 
distribute information electronically to the Auxiliary members. *


